
 

 

Invitation for Webinar 

You are cordially invited to the Webinar on “Understanding China from a 

Multidisciplinary Perspective” to be held on December, 09-10, 2020 organized 

by Department of Chinese language & Culture ( Cheena Bhavana), Visva-Bharati. The 

inauguration will be held on December 9 at 10.00 am. 

The registration link for the webinar is https://forms.gle/aGHHzhuJokxXFCBr5 

Prof Avijit Banerjee 

Head, Cheena Bhavana, Visva-Bharati 
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